
Thursday, October 6
10 AM to 1PM

Damaged plates have loss of reflectivity, peeling, blistering, or discoloration, and are unreadable from 
50 feet away. Stop by this event to have your license plate checked. The police  will determine  
if the plate needs to be replaced and help with appropriate paperwork.  
There is no fee for this service. Once submitted to  
PennDOT, the new replacement plate will arrive  
by mail to your home address. 

REPLACE IT FOR FREE
THURSDAY, APRIL 4 • 11 AM -1 PM

WHERE: SALEM TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
38 BOMBOY LN., BERWICK, PA 18603 

DAMAGED  DAMAGED  
LICENSE PLATE?LICENSE PLATE?

Hosted by Lynda Schlegel Culver and
Representative Mike Cabell

RSVP to 
Marla Conklin  

570-387-4267 or  
mconklin@pasen.gov REPRESENTATIVE 

MIKE CABELL
SENATOR

LYNDA SCHLEGEL CULVER


